
A new European law, the General Data Protection Regulation, 
was implemented on May 25th 2018.

It strengthens human rights and gives more responsibility to 
public and private institutions who process their personal data.

Solware Group is exceptionally well informed on this concept. 
Besides our approach, we want to take care that our customers and 
employees know about the problems surrounding the protection 
and confidentiality of your personal data.

Our GDPR-references are at your disposal, they immerse 
themselves in al your questions. Don’t hesitate to contact us by 
mail: ref-rgpd@solware.fr
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